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FOI ref no:   SCO/FOI/004/2025 

Date:  31 January 2025   

 

          

Dear Applicant, 

Freedom of Information request: reference SCO/FOI/004/2025 first notified to us by email on 15 

January 2025. 

 

I am doing a research project investigating call-off contracts in the public sector. I have identified 

several potential call-off contracts awarded by Police & Crime Commissioner for Staffordshire, but I 

can't find details of the framework agreements they were awarded from.  

 

I have attached an Excel file that contains the information I am looking at. The last two columns 

("Title of framework used" and "Further framework info") is where I am missing information. Please 

could you provide the name of the specific framework agreements or DPS agreements used here. If 

there is any further info which you think would help me locate the framework agreements (e.g., a 

link to the framework's Contract Finder or FTS listing, the framework provider, or a widely-used 

reference number such as CCS's RM codes), please use the final column for this. 

 

Please note that I have identified these contracts as possible call-off contracts, so some of them 

might not be. Some could be, for instance, procured directly (without being called off from a 

framework agreement), or could be themselves notices of the establishment of a framework 

agreement. Therefore, I would kindly ask you to specify in these incidences what kind of 

procurement was used in the "Title of framework used" column.  

 

I have provided the title, description, the publication date, and procedure type used to award each 

potential call-off, as well as a URL link to the call-off in question and a unique reference ID for each 

potential call-off. Please let me know if there is anything else you need to complete the request. 

 

If you do not feel like this request could be completed in good time, please could you work down the 

list and do as much of a subset as you can? 

 

Staffordshire Commissioner’s Office response to your enquiry is as follows: 
 
I can confirm that the information requested is held – please see attachment. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 

review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of this 

email and should be addressed to: 

Independent Review Manager 

Staffordshire Commissioner’s Office 

http://www.staffordshire-pfcc.gov.uk/


Staffordshire Commissioners Office, Ground Floor, Block 9, Weston Road, Stafford ST18 0YY 
Twitter: @StaffsPFCC    www.staffordshire-pfcc.gov.uk 

 

Block 9, Staffordshire Police HQ 

Stafford 

ST18 0YY 

Or emailed to: FOI.PFCC@staffordshire-pfcc.gov.uk.  

Please remember to quote the reference number in any future communications.  

Yours sincerely 

Freedom of Information Decision Maker 

http://www.staffordshire-pfcc.gov.uk/
mailto:FOI.PFCC@staffordshire-pfcc.pnn.gov.uk

